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Investing in our schools
As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a historic $1.4 
billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in growing communities will ensure 
working families get access to world class public education.

The 2023-24 Budget committed funding to progress with an expansion of Jerrabomberra High School.

Permanent school to open Day 1 Term 1 2024
We are excited that Stage 1 of the new permanent high school will be welcoming students for Day 1 Term 1 2024. The 
new school will have 24 classrooms including 3 support learning spaces, to accommodate approximately 500 students. 
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Artist’s impression of Jerrabomberra High School
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BLOCK A
Lower ground floor: general classrooms, a wood workshop, metal workshop,
visual arts workshop
Ground floor: more classrooms and other shared learning spaces   

BLOCK B
Lower ground floor: three support classrooms for special learning needs.
Ground floor: main school entry, library, school administration,
semi-commercial kitchen, food and textiles classrooms
First floor: staff study and lounge, science laboratories, more classrooms

BLOCK C
Ground floor only
Canteen, classrooms, multi-purpose hall, change rooms and storage
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Progress update
Work on site is on track to be completed at the end of 2023. Block A is undergoing cleaning and fixing defects. Block 
B is undergoing minor final work and cleaning. Curtains are being installed in Block C and the sports hall. Outside, 
landscaping is well underway and the team is working on the special needs playground, fencing, gates and handrails.

On 8 January 2024, demolition of decks and ramps at the temporary high school starts. Removing the demountables 
is scheduled to start in late January.

The Stage 2 development application, which would expand the school’s capacity to 1, 000 students, is now being 
assessed.

To stay informed about the temporary school removal and Jerrabomberra High School Stage 2, please email us to 
join the mailing list. Adjoining neighbours will continue to receive materials.

Holidays
The School Infrastructure NSW office will be closed from 5.00 pm Friday 22 December 2023 to 9.00 am Monday  
8 January 2024. You can continue to contact us during this time, and we will get back to you after we return. If there  
is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call 
triple zero (000).
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